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                Department of Social Work, Holy Cross College has conducted alumna batch meet for the 

batch 2018-20 on 19th March 2022.It was greatly enjoyed and overwhelmed by seeing their 

classmates after corona outbreak. They have shared their experiences about their job and explained 

how HCC Social work has contributed for their growth. They all got their convocation on that day.




